CORVALLIS

SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL.:
January 2021 (Revision 1)

SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL ANALYSIS:

The Corvallis ODP and Master Planned Community is proposing a 12 acre school site as part of the development. The development will construct
sidewalks along all streets including Spring Glen Drive, Autumn Glen Ave., Residential Collector A and Community Arterial A. Internal sidewalks and
trail connections will also be provided as required with future more detailed land development applications. This will include pedestrian crossings
and traffic control mechanisms as necessary. The proposed school site will also be utilized by the Glen at Widefield development to the south.
Their exiting sidewalk system will connect seamlessly into Corvallis providing the necessary safe route to schools.
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